
Submission of letter of appointment by Mr. SEKIGUCHI Noboru, Consul-General of Japan in Dubai 
 
 
On August 18, Mr. SEKIGUCHI Noboru, Consul-General of Japan in Dubai submitted the letter of his 

appointment as Consul-General of Japan to H.E. Sheikh Maktoum bin Butti Al Maktoum, Director of 
Dubai Office, Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation. H.E. Sheikh Maktoum welcomed 
Mr. SEKIGUCHI and both side agreed to cooperate in order to promote the economic relations and human 
exchange between Japan and the UAE. 
 

 

 


